
Atascadero Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

Executive Committee Meeting 

***Notice of Meeting Cancellation*** 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 

Atascadero Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency Executive 

Committee scheduled for Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 4:30 

PM at the Templeton CSD Board Meeting Room, 206 5th Street, 

Templeton, CA has been canceled. 

 

For information on future meetings, please visit: 

slocounty.ca.gov/atascaderobasin  


